
   
Media Release 

 

Media Inquiries: 
Jessica McPhee, Director of Communications 
Phone: 780 401 0972  
Email: jessica.mcphee@cpsa.ab.ca  cpsa.ca 

 

 
Sept. 30, 2020 

 

Family Physician found not guilty of unprofessional conduct 
 
Edmonton, AB – Dr. Craig Hodgson, a Family Physician from Whitecourt, was found not 
guilty of charges of unprofessional conduct by a CPSA Hearing Tribunal. 
 
According to a joint submission, Dr. Hodgson accessed Alberta Netcare patient information 
without consent by the patient, in an unintentional and understandable act of human error.  
 
The Hearing Tribunal determined the access to file was momentary and minimal, and the 
patient’s personal health information was not shared or exploited in any way. There 
appeared to be no harm to the patient or to the public resulting from the unauthorized 
access.    
 
The Hearing Tribunal found insufficient evidence of unprofessional conduct and dismissed 
the charge against Dr. Hodgson. 
 
Resources:  
CPSA Hearing Tribunal decision 
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The College of Physicians & Surgeons of Alberta is the regulator for all physicians and surgeons in the 
province and is governed by the Health Professions Act. Our role is to protect the public by issuing 
practice permits to those who meet educational and training criteria, hold Alberta physicians to ethical 
and medical practice standards, and investigate and resolve physician-related complaints. CPSA also 
ensures the safety and quality of medical and diagnostic testing services in Alberta through an 
independent accreditation program. 
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